
 

24 May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Havant and South Downs College – Tuesday, 18 June 2024 

 

I am writing to inform you of the upcoming college taster day on Tuesday, 

18 June 2024. 

 

Each student was responsible for selecting the college campus that they 

would like to attend, as well as the sessions that they will be participating 

in. They have completed this with their tutors. If your child is yet to select 

their college or their sessions, please let me know and I will collect their 

choices. 

 

Students are responsible for making their own way to their chosen college 

campus. Tutors will be distributing timetables two weeks before. 

 

 

Havant Campus 

09.15 – 09.30  Arrival 

09.30 – 09.45  Welcome Talk 

09.50 – 10.50  Session 1 

10.55 – 11.55 Session 2 

11.55 – 12.40 Lunch (provided) 

12.45 – 13.45  Session 3 

13.45 – 14.00  Departure 

 

South Downs Campus 

09.15 – 09.30  Arrival 

09.30 – 09.45 Welcome Talk 

09.45 – 11.15 Session 1 

11.15 – 12:15  Lunch (provided) 

12.15 – 13.45 Session 2 

13.45 – 14.00  Departure 

 

Note: Please could you ensure that any students taking part in a dance 

class bring dancewear and those taking part in a sports taster should wear 

sports clothing/footwear. 

 

Please be sure to contact me with any questions or concerns leading up 

to the events by emailing me at k.jervis@pcs.hants.sch.uk 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss K Jervis 

English Teacher and Careers Leader 

mailto:k.jervis@pcs.hants.sch.uk

